Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Year 6 2025

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Students in Year 5 have been given the opportunity to purchase a customised Year 6 polo shirt for 2025. The first step in this process was to choose a preferred design. This was put to a vote last week and Year 5 students voted for the design shown below.

The cost of the shirt will be \$35 per student size shirt.

An order form has been included with this letter. Please return the completed order form below with payment by the end of the year to secure a shirt. Payment can be made via cash, EFTPOS, or if you are wanting to pay via the Sentral Parent Portal, please contact the school office.



Rebecca Rogers Assistant Principal

Name:

Year 6, 2025, Polo Shirts

Please Circle - Student Size 10, 12, 14, 16, S, M, L, XL, 2	2XL, 3XL	
QTY \$35 each:		
□Cash □EFTPOS □Parent Portal, please contact the Front Office on 6847 2	043	
Signed	Date	